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Way to Go! 
 

Steve Gray has been with the City 25 years.  He is the 

crew chief in our Parks & Grounds Division. 

 

 

 

 

Great News! 
 

The IT Department has 100% participation in the Wellness 

Challenge.  Urged by peer pressure and a culture of team 

building and inclusiveness the IT Department is banning 

together to get fit! Best wishes to all that are participating to 

have a successful and fun experience.  

 

 

Training! 
 

City Fire personnel and Charlotte County Fire 

personnel participated in medical training with 

our Medical Director. The training focused 

pediatric injuries including trauma, child abuse 

signs and symptoms as well as medication 

administration.  

 


